## GREATER LONDON AUTHORITY

Our Ref: MGLA280421-1837

5 May 2021

## Dear Ms Stone

Thank you for your request for information which the Greater London Authority (GLA) received on 28 April 2021. Your request has been dealt with under the Freedom of Information Act 2000.

## You asked for:

My request relates to consultancy fees spent by council housing departments.

I would like to request the following information:

- 1. How much money has been spent on consultancy fees relating to housing- by your housing department in 2021 (so far)?
- 2. How much money has been spent on consultancy fees relating to housing- by your housing department in 2020?
- 3. How much money has been spent on consultancy fees relating to housing- by your housing department in 2019?
- 4. How much money has been spent on consultancy fees relating to housing- by your housing department in 2018?
- 5. How much money has been spent on consultancy fees relating to housing- by your housing department in 2017?
- 6. How much money has been spent on consultancy fees relating to housing- by your housing department in 2016?
- 7. How much money has been spent on consultancy fees relating to housing- by your housing department in 2015?

Our response to your request is as follows:

Your request refers to 'council housing departments'. The GLA is London's strategic government and does not operate in the same way as local Borough Councils and you would need to contact the individual local Borough Councils: In my area | London City Hall

For more information on the work of our Housing & Land directorate please visit <u>Housing and land | London City Hall</u>

Our spending reports for payments of £250 or more are available on our website:  $\frac{\text{Our spending}}{\text{London City Hall}}$ 

You can filter the results by Directorate and Expenditure Account Code Description column for relevant information about consultancy spend. The report also contains company names allowing you to also search on that basis.

If you have any further questions relating to this matter, please contact me, quoting the reference at the top of this letter.

Yours sincerely

## **Information Governance Officer**

If you are unhappy with the way the GLA has handled your request, you may complain using the GLA's FOI complaints and internal review procedure, available at:

https://www.london.gov.uk/about-us/governance-and-spending/sharing-our-information/freedom-information